FRED MEDART MANUFACTURING Co. -

POTOMAC AND DE KALB STREETS

SAINT Louis, Mo.
September 17, 1940

G. W. CROSNOE, MANAGER
MERCHANDISING DIVISION

Dre. Forrest C. Allen,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

We received the correspondence which was sent you by
Miss Hazel Ieigh, Executive Secretary of the Ft. Worth
Boys' Club, 20th Street & Ellis Avenue, Ft. Worth, Texas.

We are forwarding this inquiry on to our Dallas Office,
directed to the attention of W. C. Hixson, who is acting
as our District Manager for the State of Texase.

Mr. Hixson will see that Miss Hazel 1eigh gets the infor-
mation that she requested,

We have also asked that when Mr. Hixson corresponds wlth
Miss Ieigh that he mention the fact that the inquiry was
forwarded to us through you. I trust that this procedure

will be satisfactory all around.
Yours very truly,
FRED MEDART MANUFACTURING CO,

74 Hodak

Merchandising Divislon
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